
 

 

 
 

01 April 2021 
 
 
To whom it might concern 
 
 
 
The purpose of this letter is to give a recommendation of the Danish Technological Institute 
based on my own experience with the company. The Danish Technological Institute (DTI) 
insect team has evaluated the utilization of different yeast products at different 
concentrations as a supplement in insect (black soldier fly larvae (BSFL) production. The 
evaluation included: No Observed Effect Concentration (NOEC) pre-study, experimental 
design, pilot scale testing (main study), analysis of relevant reproductive and rearing key 
performance indicators (KPIs). Furthermore, the DTI insect team was able to disseminate 
the main results from the project through a scientific poster and through a presentation at 
an international online webinar. 
 
I am very pleased with the quality of work they were able to provide and consequently, I 
can warmly recommend the DTI insect team without reservation to others in need of insect 
feed formulation services.  
 
A few examples of their high-quality services include:  

• Customized experimental design, and testing at relevant scale  

• Excellent data evaluation and interpretation of results into applied 
recommendations 

• High level of commitment and prompt, effective dissemination and 
communication  

• Excellent project management and timely delivery 
 
It has been a pleasure working with the DTI insect team on this project and I am very happy 
to recommend them. If I can answer any additional questions about my experience as a 
customer of DTI, please feel free to contact me under ahalter@lallemand.com.  
 
Sincerely, 

  
Annemarie Halter 
R&D and Quality Assurance Director 
Lallemand Bio-Ingredients 
 


